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Jiu Jitsu 

Our family came to Honduras with a desire to make heart-level 
relationships. We have been very intentional about getting out into our 
community and meeting people where they are. This has given us many 
opportunities to start building relationships with many different people. 

The Jiu Jitsu ministry was started by one of our doctors at the hospital. 
David has been involved with this ministry since our first month on the 
field, and we are just now beginning to see the fruit (of this ministry) in 
stronger relationships. There are six teenage boys who have been 
spending a lot of time at our house. They jump on our trampoline, play 
basketball, ride bikes, have water fights, and join us for dinner. 

Recently, a few of these same boys were very excited to share some 
news with David about saying no to drugs. You see, drugs are a huge 
part of life in our area. They are easy to come by, and there are many 
people that use them. Some of these boys were offered drugs by a 
friend, and due to the influence of the Jiu Jitsu ministry, and the men 
involved in it, these boys said no. They were so proud of themselves for 
saying no, and were so excited to tell David about it.

This ministry has turned into something much more for our family. 
While the boys coming over to our house is not always the most 
convenient for our family, it allows us to share Christ’s love with them. 
David is a good example of how Christian men live their lives. Many of 
these boys do not get to see what a strong Christian family looks like. 
Because they come from broken homes, they live with grandparents, or 
just their mom because their dad is out fishing, out of the picture, or 
drunk and wants nothing to do with them. 

Praises 

• We have our second 
residency cards in hand! 

• We have deeper 
relationships with local 
boys 

Prayer 

• Balancing ministry with 
family 

• God’s direction for our next 
steps here in Honduras 

• More opportunities to 
share God’s love with 
people 

Support & Contact 

Send checks to          
Cornerstone International: 

PO Box 192, Wilmore, KY 
40390  

Automatic donations are also 
available, call: 

1-800-859-4578 or go online: 
cornerstoneinternational.org     

David: 586-943-2466 
david.roberts@ 

cornerstoneinternational.org 

Teresa: 248-804-6609 
teresa.roberts@ 

cornerstoneinternational.org 
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As the year comes to an end, and a new year begins, we encourage you to pray and seek how God would 
have you partner with us either with one-time gifts or with a new monthly gift.  There are unforeseen 
outreach opportunities and ways that we can strengthen relationships that these extra gifts will help with. God 
has blessed us this entire time and we are excited to see how He will continue to provide.  Is He asking you to 
begin or continue in the support of our ministry?

David and Teresa

Yes! I will support David and Teresa, Levi and Zoey.

I will pray for them faithfully.

I will pledge $                /monthEnclosed is a monthly gift of $

Enclosed is a gift of $

Name: Phone: Email: 
Address: City/State: Zip: 

Please make checks payable to and send to: Cornerstone International, PO Box 192, Wilmore, KY 40390. Please note Roberts-ST on 
the memo of your check. For automatic monthly donations, please call the office (1-800-859-4578) or sign up online at 
cornerstoneinternational.org/missionary/david-and-teresa-roberts-2. Thank you!

Our family is going to be back in the states from the beginning of June – mid July, 2019. Since we feel the 
Lord calling us to at least another two years here at Loma de Luz, we will be returning to fundraise. Would 
you pray about continuing to support us, or beginning to support us financially and through prayer? 

We are forming the schedule for our time in the states, and we would love to share our story and ministry with 
current and new supporters. If you are interested in hearing our story at your church or in your small group 
please contact us at teresa.roberts@cornerstoneinternational.org and we will do our best to include you in our 
schedule. 

Please pray for these boys. Their hearts are soft toward the 
Lord right now, and some of them seem ready to make a 
personal commitment to Him. Pray for opportunities to 
share Christ. Pray that He would be glorified through 
these relationships. Pray for their safety at home with their 
fathers and for them to continue to be strong against drug 
use.

Next Steps

Year-End Giving
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